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P. O. Box 2163 Huntsville, AL October,  2010 

 

 

Prez Sez 

 

As I write this I am returning from a trip north to visit family.  I am 

using a small computer and often have no internet connection.  

 Several club members have donated airplanes to the club.  Some are 

complete with radios and engines, others are just the planes.  The club 

will have a silent auction at this meeting to sell these planes and the 

money will go to the club treasury.  Try to attend. 

 I would like to thank John Williams, and Gene Heatherton for 

repairing the monument and Mary Long for repainting part of the club 

house.  Ted Kaiser helped with the landscaping on the monument.  Many 

thanks to all of them.   

Next month we have the Toys for Tots on the 6th of November and 

also we have a Pylon Race on the 20th.   

 

  

 

See you at the meeting, 

 

Peter

Officers 
President 

  Peter Wick   
   president@rocketcityrc.com 

 

256.883.7571 

Vice President 

   Alan Berard 
  vicepresident@rocketcityrc.com 

 

256.776.9509 

Secretary 

    John Roberts 
    secretary@rocketcityrc.com 

 

256.883.8722 

Treasurer 

    Wayne Gladden 
    treasurer@rocketcityrc.com 

256.881.6048 

Newsletter Editor 

    Mike Norton 
    newsletter@rocketcityrc.com 

 

256.653.6632 

Committee Chairs 

Field 

    None (Volunteers, anyone?) 
 

 

Programs 

    Alan Berard 
    programs@rocketcityrc.com 

256.776.9509 

Publicity 

     Mary Long 
     publicity@rocketcityrc.com 

N/A 

Safety 

    Wayne Gladden (Chair) 
    safety@rocketcityrc.com 

 

256.881.6048 

Web Editor 

    Jerry Poplin 
    webeditor@rocketcityrc.com 

256.883.7588 

Flight Instructors 

Mike Norton By app 256.653.6632 

Tony Coberly By App 256.882.7193 

Rick Grim By App 256.503.5847 

Pete Wick By App 256.883.7571 

Bill Mitchell By App 256.650.5181 
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Minutes for the September, 2010 RCRC 

General Membership Meeting 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM on 

September 21, 2010. A quorum of the membership 

was not present.  

Board members present:  

Vice President, Secretary, Treasure and 

Newsletter editor 

Guests:  none 

New members:  None 

Boards Notices:   

A reading was made of the treasurer’s report for 

August. It was not submitted for approval due to a lack 

of a forum. 

Old Business:   

None 

New Business: 

 There was a proposal made to rescind the 

proposal to allow Control Line Flying at the field. This is 

a result of review of the requirements imposed by 

SWDA and the city. Their requirements made the 

project unfeasible. It was noted that this is the third 

attempt to incorporate U control flying into the facility 

and that none have been successful. 

A request was made of the membership to use 

the trash containers with lids, especially for food. The 

local animals are pulling garbage out of the uncovered 

ones and scattering throughout the area. 

Bob Walls announced the Toys for Tots Program 

November 6th and 7th. 

There was also announcement made of the club 

race 40 on November  

Skip Little found an airplane in the wooded area 

north of the field If it is yours please call him and 

identify it.  Skip’s phone number is 256 881 6680  

The slate of officers was announced: 

       President: Peter Wick 

       Vice president: James Fowler 

       Treasurer: Wayne Gladden 

       Secretary: Tony Coberly 

       Newsletter editor: Michael Norton 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made and 

passed. Meeting adjourned at 7:30. 

 

 

 

Minutes for the October, 
 
2010 RCRC 

Board of Directors meeting 
 

The meeting was called to order on October 5th, 

2010 at 6:00 PM.  President, Treasurer and Newsletter 

were present. 

Guest: James Fowler and Bic Green were present.  

Old business: None 

New Business: 

 Mr. Green is willing to contribute an airplane to 

the club.  It’s a good looking airplane and would make 

a second airplane for someone. 

Wayne Gladden was told to get the board of 

directors insurance, even though it is $600 

The meeting was adjourned by 6:30 PM. 
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 Ballot to Elect Officers for the 2011 Year 
 

President:                    Peter Wick  ……………………………………………….....   |__| 

                                          Write-in   ___________________________________________ |__| 

 

Vice President:            James Fowler  …………………………………………… .   |__| 

                                           Write-in  ___________________________________________ |__| 

 

Secretary:                      Tony Coberly……………………………………………….   |__| 

                                            Write-in  ___________________________________________ |__| 

 

Treasurer:                     Wayne Gladden……………………………………………   |__| 

                                            Write-in ____________________________________________ |__| 

 

Newsletter Editor:      Mike Norton…………………………………………………  |__| 

                                             Write-in____________________________________________ |__| 

 

 

This election will be held at the November meeting.  Please mail it so that it arrives at 

least two days ahead of the meeting.  Or, you can come vote at the meeting. 

 

Mail the completed ballot to: 

 

                         RCRC Secretary 

                         P. O. Box 2163 

                         Huntsville, AL  35804 
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                                          To:  

 
                                                           

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

AMA chartered  
club since 1964 

 Number 715                              October, 2010 

------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2010 RCRC Event Schedule 

 RCRC membership meeting – October 19th 2010 at 7:00 PM 

Board meeting -  November 2nd, 2010 at 6:00 PM 

†‡ November 6
th

  All day Toys for Tots Bob Walls 256.830.2352 

†‡ November 20
th

  All day Club 40 pylon race Alan Berard 256.417.5499 

 

   Events held at Wilbourn Field unless noted otherwise 

† Field closed to non-participants during this event 

‡ Field closed to non-participants from noon onward on the Friday  before the event 

RCRC Newsletter Editor 

P O Box 2163 

Huntsville, AL  35804 


